STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
130C S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 » Olymipia, Washir:gton 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 = TTY (360) 586-8203
November 3, 2010

Lea Daeschel

Office of the Attorney General
Public Counsel

800 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000, TB 14
Seattle, WA 98104

Docket Numbers: 100467/100468
Dear Ms. Daeschel:

Enclosed are comments from consumers and a flash drive which holds the public
comments submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC)
on Avista Corporation’s general rate request in Dockets UE-100467 and UG-100468.

According to our database, we received a total of 170 comments, with 167 people
disagreeing with an increase, three undecided, and zero agreeing to an increase.

If you need clarification on how the comments were saved to the flash drive, please feel
free to call me at 360-664-1101.

Sincerely,
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Roger Kouchi
Public Involvement Coordinator

(i The commission is on Facebook, are you? Become a Fan!

Stay connected, UTC Connections!
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